
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
THE ILLINOIS HOUSING DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY  

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
The Illinois Housing Development Authority (IHDA) announces a change to the start time of 
the Finance Committee meeting scheduled for Friday, October 17, 2025. The meeting will 
now commence at 9:30 a.m. instead of 9:00 a.m. 
 
All other meeting details remain unchanged. 
 
For the full list of meeting dates, times and locations, please see the Public Meetings and 
Notices section, www.IHDA.org . 

http://www.ihda.org/

